
An Invitation to Join or Renew Membership in the  
Big Elbow, Juggler, Little Bemidji Lakes Association! 

 
 
Greetings! My name is Shelly Murphy and I am looking forward to serving as our Lake 
Association President along with a wonderful team of officers.  You are receiving this email/mail 
because you live on one of our Association lakes.  Your information was collected by gathering 
parcel information from the county website.  
 
If you are no longer on the lake, please disregard this letter. 
 
Your membership is very important for our Association, it works to keep our lakes healthy and 
sustainable.  In addition to water testing and clarity, the Association monitors loon counts, fish 
stocking, public launch concerns and other issues in conjunction with the DNR. 
 
The Association also helps to build a strong community through social gatherings at meetings 
and the annual July 4th boat parade.  As a member you are able to share ideas for other social 
interactions or share concerns you may have that our members can help brainstorm solutions. 
 
The Association holds two meetings per season, you need not attend but as stated earlier it is a 
social gathering and a way to meet others on our lakes.  The 2024 meetings are: 
 

Saturday, June 22, 2024 – 5:30 potluck, 6:00 meeting 
Fire Hall 
Main course will be provided.  Please bring a dish to share and your own beverage. 

 
Sunday, August 18, 2024 - 8:30 a.m.  
Jolly Fisherman Resort 
Donuts and variety of beverages provided 

 
For those who are on the lake(s), the Association is trying something different this year.  We are 
going to have an online sign up through a google doc link.  
 

https://forms.gle/5t8NTNvKKeN53oG66 
 
This document will allow you to put your lake, home, and emergency contact information all in 
one location.  You will have the option to share your info with the Sherriff’s office.  It will also 
be how you register for membership in the Big Elbow, Juggler, Little Bemidji Lakes Association. 
The information gathered will only be used for Association business. 
 
You do not have to become a member for the emergency contact part. 
 
 

https://forms.gle/5t8NTNvKKeN53oG66


We are also going to try a new payment choice for the membership dues. I have set up a 
Venmo link. All you have to do is install the Venmo app and then scan the link below or search 
for “@Thomas-Clark-173”.  
 
If you would like you can still send check or pay at our next meeting. 
 
I would like to thank current and former board members for all the work 
they did gathering contact data.  If you have any issues with the 
payment, please email Tom Clark at tomclark1166@gmail.com.  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone at our first meeting! 
 
 
Shelly 
childwhisperer.murphy2@gmail.com 
 
Board Members: 
 
 

Shelly Murphy, President 
Mark Pagnac, Vice President 
Mary Jo Clark, Secretary 
Tom Clark, Treasurer   
Lake Representatives: Pat Hager, Little Bemidji Lake 

                                   Gail Gardner, Big Elbow Lake 
 Brian Clark, Juggler Lake 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please visit the Association website 
for information and membership: 

https://elbowjugglerlittlebemidjilakes.com/ 
 
                 Or the Facebook page 
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